
Go green this Halloween and compost your pumpkin. 
The Prince George’s County Department of the 
Environment (DoE) will collect pumpkins, in addition to 
other organic Halloween decorations including dried 
corn, hay and straw, for composting on Wednesday, 
November 4 and Wednesday, November 11, 2015*. 

To participate:  
 
1. Place items curbside for pick up (items are not 
required to be bagged, but paper lawn/leaf bags must 
be used if residents choose to bag materials for 
collection), or 

2. Drop off materials at the County’s Convenience 
Centers located at 3501 Brown Station Road in Upper 
Marlboro from 7 AM to 6 PM, and 12701 Missouri 
Avenue in Brandywine from 6:30 AM to 
3 PM.

Pumpkins should be free of inorganic materials such as 
candles, wax, artificial lighting and loose decorations. 

For more information visit environment.mypgc.us or 
contact County Click at 3-1-1.

Residential pick up and Convenience Center collection of 
yard trim and waste will continue as regularly 
scheduled.

*Pick up and collection on these dates only. 

GREEN YOUR 
HALLOWEEN 

Prince George's County Second Nature is an initiative of the Department of the Environment, Redevelopment Authority, 
and Office of Central Services to promote cost savings and sustainability in our everyday behavior.


